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Circular 012-2024 
 

12 February 2024 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
VILLAGE WATER SUPPLY UPDATE: 
 
We have made some changes to the Water Treatment Plant and tested this over the weekend to see what impact 
load shedding will have on the system and whether our back up Council water supply connection is working as 
planned. 
 
We will be installing additional tanks this week to have more treated water on hand to deal with demand to the 
Village. 
 
Alveo is also looking at increasing the size of their pump to be able to supply a higher water pressure to the Village. 
In Addition to this we are looking at adding two extra tanks to the Village borehole irrigation system.   
 
We will be updating you on this as and when it has been completed. 
 
I would like to thank residents for your patience as we are getting closer to having our Water Security. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


